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Marksmanship Report 10 October 2024 

The 2024 Department of Pennsylvania Marine Corps League 2024 marksmanship season has come to 

an end. On behalf of the Marksmanship committee, I want to thank everyone who traveled to the various 

ranges throughout the state for their participation and efforts to keep the ranges safe and running 

smoothly. I also want to thank the members of the Marksmanship Committee, Gary Farole Rifle 

Chairman, Frank Kelly Pistol Chairman, and Wes Iler Statistician. With out their coordination and setting 

up all the matches this program would not be possible. Anyone interested in joining the committee or 

hosting a match please contact one of our committee staff.  For additional information please check the 

marksmanship page of the Department website. https://pamcleague.com/marksmanship/ Or contact the 

marksmanship committee. 

Jim Schreiber 
Marksmanship Chairman 
Dept of PA MCL 
 
2024 Rifle Marksmanship Report 
The Department’s Rifle Marksmanship program is now complete for 2024. We had 44 shooters 
participating in over 3 matches with 10 different Detachments. Two matches were hosted by the Ohio 
Valley Detachment 882 at the Millvale Sportsmen’s Club and one hosted by First Capitol Detachment 521 
at the York Rifle Range. Some great scores and great comradeship. We are hoping to expand these 
numbers for the future matches. We encourage other Detachment’s to get involved in hosting matches in 
their areas in the coming year. The Departments Marksmanship SOP is on the website both for rifle and 
pistol and contains all the information you need to conduct a match. If you have any questions regarding 
this program please contact any of the committee members that are listed in the SOP booklet. We hope 
to see more shooters in 2025. 
Semper Fi 
Gary Farole – Rifle Committee 

 
2024 Pistol Marksmanship Report 
The Department’s Pistol Marksmanship program had seven (7) pistol matches.  
Locations for matches this year were in Johnstown, Pittsburgh (Wexford PA & Rochester PA) and York. 
These matches were hosted by Conemaugh Valley Detachment 287, one match in Johnstown, First 
Capitol Detachment 521 hosted two matches in York, and Three Rivers Leatherneck Detachment 310 
hosted four matches in Pittsburgh (2 Wexford PA / 2 Rochester PA) 
A total of 69 shooters participated in our matches from 9 different Detachments. 
We would like to increase the number of shooters in the future. 
We encourage other Detachment’s to get involved in hosting matches in their areas in the coming year.  
The Departments Marksmanship Pistol SOP is on the website and contains all the information you need 
to conduct a match.  
If you have any questions regarding the marksmanship program, please contact any of the committee 
members that are listed in the SOP booklet. We hope to see more shooters in 2025. 
 
Frank Kelly -Pistol Committee 

 
Marksmanship Committee Members 
 

Jim Schreiber Det #521 First Capitol Detachment. Chairman willys1948@hotmail.com 

Gary Farole Det #882 Ohio Valley Detachment’ Rifle SOP mggarole@verizon.net 

Frank Kelly   Det # 310 Three Rivers Leatherneck Pistol SOP fjkelly@itame.net 

Wes Iler Det # 521 First Capitol Detachment Statistician 
 

 

https://pamcleague.com/marksmanship/

